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PROMOTED FOR AND ON BEHALF OF CYCLING TIME TRIALS UNDER THEIR 
RULES AND REGULATIONS  
SATURDAY 29 September 2018 AT 2.00 pm Course J2/9(revised) 
TIMEKEEPERS   Bill Iley and Graham Lawrence  

 

Prize Winners (# One rider one prize) 

Fastest Club Team   

Position Name Club Time Prize 

First Craig Moody 

Levi Moody  
Giant Halifax Race Team 

Giant Halifax Race Team 
32.09 £50 

Second Stephen Feeney 

Peter Lindfield 

Team Chronomaster 

Team Chronomaster 

32.22 £40 

Third David Ireland 

Ben Trippier 

East Lancashire RC 

East Lancashire RC 

33:50 £30 

 

Fastest Team on Standard 

Position Name Club Time Prize 

First Craig Moody 

Levi Moody  

Giant Halifax Race Team 

Giant Halifax Race Team 
08.19 # 

Second Stephen Feeney 

Peter Lindfield 
Team Chronomaster 

Team Chronomaster 
7.25 # 

Third David Ireland 

Ben Trippier 

East Lancashire RC 

East Lancashire RC 

6.38 # 

Fourth David Wright 

Warren Giddings 

Warrington RC 

Warrington RC 

6.24 £50 

Fifth David Fox 

Ian Ralphs 

Warrington RC 

Warrington RC 
5.16 £40 

Sixth Steve Aston 

Luke Vallance 

Wrexham RC 

Wrexham RC 
5.14 £30 

 

Fastest mixed gender team 

Position Name Club Time Prize 

First  Chris Reynolds  

Kate Giddings 

Liverpool Century RC 

Liverpool Century RC 
34:03 £50 

 

Thank you all for supporting this event.  We had a good mixture of teams and great weather conditions. Congratulations go to 

Craig and Levi Moody with a convincing winning time of 32:09.   

Thanks to the riders for being so adaptable in responding to the distance change from 25 to 15 miles.  One rider did 

unfortunately end his day in the back of an ambulance, all of us wish him a speedy recovery.  

I would like to say a big thank you to all the Marshals, Timekeepers and Headquarters officials for giving up their Saturday 

afternoon to support the event.  I should also like to thank Jean, Alan and Wendy for providing and serving the refreshments. 

That’s it for the season, enjoy winter training and hope to see you all again next year! 

Kind regards 

Helen 
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